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14 February, 2024 

 
 

PRIVATE MEMBERS’ MOTION 
 
The Hon R M Clinton has given notice on 14th February 2024 that he proposes to move the 
following Motion at the next meeting of Parliament: 
 

“This House notes the delay in the tabling of the Principal Auditors report on the audit of 
the public accounts of Gibraltar for the years 31 March 2017 and 31 March 2018 and the 
causes for such delay that are explained by the Principal Auditor therein. 
 
Calls on the Government to assist the Principal Auditor in completing his work on the 
public accounts of Gibraltar for the year 31 March 2019. 
 
Calls on the Government to take the Supplementary Appropriation Bill B26/23 for the 
two-year period 2019/2021 through all its Parliamentary stages in the March 2024 
meeting of Parliament. 
 
Calls on the Government to take the Supplementary Appropriation Bill B27/23 for the 
year 2021/2022 through all its Parliamentary stages in the March 2024 meeting of 
Parliament. 
 
This House furthermore Resolves that a standing committee be created to be designated 
as the “Public Accounts Committee” for the examination of the Accounts showing the 
appropriation of sums granted by Parliament to meet the Public Expenditure and of such 
other accounts laid before Parliament as the Committee may think fit, to consist of four 
members, two of whom shall be nominated by the Chief Minister and two of whom shall 
be nominated by the Leader of the Opposition, who shall be nominated at the 
commencement of every Session, and of whom two shall be a quorum with the Chair to be 
held by an Opposition Member.” 

 
 

 

 
Kevin Balban 
Clerk to the Parliament (Ag) 
 


